Hello Class of 2024!

First, we hope this email finds you healthy and safe. Second, we apologize that we haven’t communicated

with you more often. As you can imagine, the abrupt end to our school year sent us through quite a
scramble to wrap everything up and give our seniors the sendoff they so richly deserved.

Now that we’re through the locker clean-up and yearbook pick-up, and as we work through all the

renovations that are being made to the building, we can finally tell you that, well, we are still behind in our

work! Here is what we can say at this moment in time:

1. Summer School enrichment is on hold. We need to offer summer school to our current students who
may not have finished courses from the previous academic year. Once we have a good handle on those

students, we will be able to determine whether we can offer summer enrichment.

2. Our guidance staff has input the majority of your schedule requests into our student information
system, Infinite Campus (IC). If your enrollment packet has been processed and we have your
completed scheduling form from our Freshman Scheduling Night (February 26), an actual class

schedule will be published sometime in August. (Some enrollment packets need to be reviewed by our
nurse; if there is an issue, we will contact you.)

Like everything else, our math placement test is on hold — as of now, students are not permitted in
the buildings. With the state canceling the Keystone Algebra test, we will have to formulate another
method to ensure our incoming students are placed in the appropriate math course.

Summer reading is posted on our website. Please check it out! All incoming students must complete

the summer reading assignment by the first day of school.

Contact information

Admission to the building is by appointment only

Main Office: Monday—Friday, 8:30-3:00
814-874-6300

Visual & Performance Arts
Mr. Gilmore, Dean, dgilmore@eriesd.org
814-874-6300

Collegiate Academy

Mr. Vieira, Dean, jvieira@eriesd.org

814-874-6300

Mr. Causgrove, Associate Dean, rcausgrove@eriesd.org

The Guidance Office is closed for the summer

Please periodically review our website, eriesd.org/npca, for updates. We also post updates on Facebook

(collegiateacademy), Twitter (@collegiateaca), and Instagram (collegiate.acadmy). Anyone can access these

platforms: students, parents, alumni, and of course friends!

Thanlks for your patience and understanding as we get through this together!
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